
Project Update: March 2003 
 
Heavy rains led to a slowdown in project activities this month. Notwithstanding, data from 
different zones were carefully revised and useful information extracted. As for the nursery, 
a fence was built using local materials to prevent stray domestic animals from damaging 
young plants that have been potted. The mature plants from the nursery were planted at 
the gemplasm plot. Some three new members registered bringing the total membership of 
the organization to 34. 


